
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
         

 

             

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 

 

FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
Washington, DC 20463 

June 25, 2020 
Via Electronic Mail Only 
Email: chris@ashby.law 

Chris Ashby, Esq. 
Ashby Law 
602 Cameron Street, Suite 102 
Alexandria, Virginia 22314 

RE: MURs 6917 & 6929 

Dear Mr. Ashby: 

On May 26, 2020, you filed a reply Brief to the General Counsel’s Brief and submitted a 
request for a probable cause to believe hearing.  The purpose of this letter is to inform you that 
the Commission has not granted your request.  See Procedural Rules for Probable Cause 
Hearings, 72 Fed. Reg. 64919 (Nov. 19, 2007) and Amendment of Agency Procedures for 
Probable Cause Hearings, 74 Fed. Reg. 55443 (Oct. 28, 2009). 

Should you have any questions, please contact me at (202) 694-1573. 

       Sincerely,  

       Adrienne C. Baranowicz 
       Attorney  
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